JDS Public School, Panpur

RefNo: JDSPS/NOTICE/DEC/003 Date: 15/12/2023

NOTICE

Dear Parents,
Greetings from JDSPS!

This is to inform you that extra cards will be available from the front office from
16.12.2023 (tomorrow) onwards. One extra card will allow two persons and each will
cost 150/-

Moreover, kindly note that we have rescheduled our next PTM in the first week of
January, 2024.

CC to:
i) Director’s office; -
ii) Academic manager’s office;
iii) Logistics & operation’s office;
iv) Account’s office; .
v) {}H teacher’s & other staffs



